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Join us for a 

 

Virtual Roundtable: The Apartheid Debate in 
Israel/Palestine and International Law 

 

Hosted by Tel Aviv University and the Minerva Center for Human Rights 

 

 

Join us this coming Thursday, March 31, 18:00-20:00 (Jerusalem time), for a 

discussion on apartheid between some of Israel's leading legal experts. Atty. 

Michael Sfard will be representing Yesh Din in the event. 

Click to register for the event 

 

https://yesh-din.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64a1dc5fe022a1fd295271dc6&id=1f99c8e894&e=241972e28a


 

  

Click to register for the event 

 

https://yesh-din.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64a1dc5fe022a1fd295271dc6&id=939b488483&e=241972e28a


 

Click to read Yesh Din's legal opinion on apartheid 

 

 

 

For more information contact:  

Chanah Dulin; chanah@yesh-din.org; +972 (0)58.416.4797 

 

 

Yesh Din is required by law to make the following statement: 

 

Yesh Din is mostly funded by foreign governmental entities - through grants devoted 

to the provision of humanitarian assistance and the promotion of human rights. A list 

of our donors is available on the Israeli Associations Register's website and on Yesh 

Din's website.  

 

Yesh Din is proud to be funded by States that are committed to the rule of law, that 

believe the occupation is not an internal Israeli matter, and that support the defense 

of international humanitarian law and human rights.  

 

 

 

https://yesh-din.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64a1dc5fe022a1fd295271dc6&id=002d538ded&e=241972e28a

